
From: Paul Heintz <paul@sevendaysvt.com> 

Date: July 20, 2015 at 9:33:04 AM EDT 

To: "London, Sarah" <Sarah.London@state.vt.us>, "Kessler, John" <john.kessler@state.vt.us>, 

<susan.donegan@state.vt.us> 

Subject: request for EB-5 public records requests 

Hi Ms. London, Mr. Kessler and Commissioner Donegan,  

 

Could you please send me any records produced within the past year by the Executive Office of 

the Governor, ACCD or DFR in response to Public Records Act requests filed by VTDigger.org 

and its reporters relating to the EB-5 program and/or any aspect of the Northeast Kingdom 

Economic Development Initiative?  

 

Commissioner Donegan, would you pass this message along to the appropriate person within 

your department? 

 

Thanks in advance, 

Paul 

 

--  

 

// SEVEN DAYS // 

:: Paul Heintz 

:: Political Editor 

:: http://sevendaysvt.com 

:: office: (802) 865-1020 ext. 30 

:: mobile: (802) 598-8946 

:: twitter: @paulheintz 
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